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Dear Friends and Family,

We hope you had a splendid summer! This season, we made our usual deliveries to the
Medical University of South Carolina and to the Ronald McDonald House in Charleston.

One delightful event we supported was the "Christmas in July" celebration at the Dwaine
and Cynthia Children’s Hospital of Savannah, Georgia. It was so wonderful to witness the
joy on the kid's faces as they opened their gifts!

Our visit to the Children’s Hospital of The King’s Daughters in Virginia was a memorable
experience for us because Jaxon and Lily Jo joined us. Though they never had the chance
to meet their Uncle Jesse, we are committed to preserving his memory and instilling values
of generosity and compassion.

Because of your generous donations, we were also able to send gifts to a 3-year-old boy
from Texas and a 4-year-old boy from New York, both fighting Leukemia. Below are photos
of more individual children and families who submitted requests for support.

As we step into September, Childhood Cancer Awareness Month, we implore you to share
our posts and raise awareness about how together, we can bring joy to these remarkable
children and fund organizations working towards a cure.
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Hazel, 5-year-old, from WI Alejandro, 11-year-old, from Ohio  Liam, 12-year-old, from PA Trinity Faith, 7-year-old, from FL
fighting ALL Leukemia fighting ALL Leukemia fighting a brain tumor fighting Neuroblastoma

Christmas in July! Justine, Jaxon, and LilyJo

“We have been undergoing treatment for nearly five years and have never received
such a heartfelt gift from any other foundation. Thank you, Thank you, Thank you!"
- Trinity Faith's mother

With heartfelt appreciation,

Marian Newell Samantha Spina
Executive Director President



